
JBC Monthly Status Report – December  

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• The DHS/CTC project continues to be on time and on budget.  

• Permanent heat is running in most locations.  The courtyard is on hold until 

spring. 

• The Fundraising sub-committee continues to meet on a regular basis with 

potential large donor meetings to be scheduled soon.      

• School Furnishings are being reviewed and the bid will go out soon.  Each 

room is being reviewed systematically to make sure that specific needs are 

addressed. 


